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R2: After some uncertainty, it was concluded that the Alternate on the Solid Waste Committee does
not need to be an Alternate Director.

R3: A recycling contract in the amount of 1.5 million per year (based on volume) for five years was
awarded to R-3 Recycie-it Resource Recovery.

R7: An amendment to the Charlie Lake sewer bylaw to prohibit dumping of sewerage that originates
in a parcel other than the parcel from which the waste is discharged into the public sewer was passed.
R11:  The Peace River Regional District {PRRD) will be hosting a public meeting in Chetwynd, date to
be announced, to report on the Water Quality Study just completed by GW Solutions. See information
package for recommendations approved by the PRRD Board.



